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SUITE 1500 MILE HIGH CENTER
DENVER 2, COLORADO

Telephone main 3 5204

June 23, 1960
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New Mexico 0Oil Conservation Commission
1000 Rio Brazos Road
Aztec, New Mexico

Attn: Mr. A. R. Kendrick
Engineer, District #3

Re: Application for Allowable
Federal 4-8, M-8-19N-5W

Gentlemen:

In your letter of June 17, 1960, concerning an allowable for the Federal
4-8 well, you advised that you needed Form C-110 and Form C128 before an allow-
able could be assigned.

Our files reveal that Form C-110 has been furnished and was received
in your office May 26th and approved May 30th. A reproduction of the approved
Form C-110 is enclosed. We will be glad to furnish new forms if you are unable
to locate the ones previously submitted.

As to Form C-128, our files reveal that six copies were furnished to
the U. S. Geological Survey on October 8, 1957. We have no way of knowing
whether the U.S.G.S. furnished your office with sufficient copies or not.
Possibly they kept all copies. We did find one file copy of the form, and
have made reproductions which we enclose. If the reproductions are not accept-
able, and you are unable to find copies sent from the U.S.G.S., we will write the
U. S. G. S. and see if they have more copies than they _need.

Yours truly,

GADDIS MINING COMPANY
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